
Dillon Consulting
Limited

February 24th, 2025

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Anthony Furlano Construction Inc.
14 Cherry Lane, New Tecumseth
Ontario L9R 0M1

Attention: Steve Saldanha BAA OALA

Re: Port Credit Marina Park Certificate of Substantial Performance

Dear Steve:

We enclose the Certificate of Substantial Performance for Port Credit Marina Park,
setting the date of Substantial Performance as February24th, 2025.

Please arrange to advertise the Certificate, provide proof of publication, WSIB
Clearance Certificate and a Statutory Declaration prior to holdback release.

Yours sincerely,

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

Jason Biehn

cc: Geoff Bayne, City of Mississauga
Ian Dance, Dillon Consulting Limited

JB
Our File: 17-5314




